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Week of January 26, 2015
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Week of January 26 – January 30

Mon – Helping Hands and Gym


Computer Lab Open at 3:15

Tues – Helping Hands

Wed – Music Club

Thurs – 100th Day and Music Club and Lego Club and Daisy

Fri – Kindergarten and Coffee 9:30 – 10:30


Report Cards go home


Book Orders Due
Week of February 2 – February 6

Mon –Gym and Groundhog Day

Wed – Music Club and 5 pm Game Night

Thurs – Music Club and Lego Club

Fri – Lego Club


Coming Soon:
Thurs, Jan 29 – 100th Day of School 

Fri, Feb 13 – Valentine’s Day Party

Thurs, Feb 19 – Chinese New Year Celebration


Report Cards:

Report cards will be going home on Friday, January 30th.  Please check your child’s progress as well as the SMI and SRI reports.  SRI assesses students on letter sounds and letter ID.  SMI assesses students on number ID and math concepts like adding and subtracting.


We will have conferences in February.  I would like to meet with all of you one way or another to discuss your child’s progress and set some goals together!  Please keep an eye out for the date I am given.  It will be all day.

Word Wall:

These 6 words a week are tricky!  Remember to try and focus on 1 – 2 words a day.  I am hoping to do an assessment on the first 12 words of this quarter sometime this week to see how they are doing with these.

Aa – a, and, at, am, are
Bb – big, but

Cc – cat, can, come, came
 Dd – dad, dog 

Ff – find, from

Hh – how

Ii -  I, it, in, is     

 Ll – like, love

Oo- of, on

Mm – mom, me, my, many

Nn - now
Ss – see, so    
Tt – the, to, this


Ww – we, with, what, where
      Yy – yes, you 


Valentine’s Day:

We will have our class party on Friday the 13th of February in the afternoon since we have school on this day.  Kids are welcome to address their valentines to kids, but to pass out, it is easier if they just write who it is from.  This gives excellent name writing practice!


Chinese New Year:

We are going to have a little celebration on Thurs, Feb 19th since we do have a friend from China in our classroom.  I think this is a great opportunity for him to feel welcome and for us to celebrate a special new year.  We will be having some snacks from his family’s restaurant as well as making an art project.







